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From: <agrindall44@gmail.com>
To: <tom.brechko@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 5/12/2011 8:37:24 AM
Subject: Postponing item #10 Concord Crossing

Mark Donaldson,                             I am requesting a postponement on item #10 Concord Crossing as the 
owners of the homes adjacent to the proposed development have not had ample time to review the 
development plan and none of the neighbors will be able to attend today's MPC meeting. If you have 
questions you may reach me at 865-898-2141. Agrindall44@gmail.com.          Thank you for your 
attention in this matter,                           Alisa Grindall.                        825 Pintail Rd                 Knoxville, 
TN 37934
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry


